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City Commission meeting - February 24, 1986 - City Hall 7:00 p.m.  

 

Mayor pro tern Crisp called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.   Commissioners  

in attendance were, Comm. Barrow, Crisp, Smith & Bryce. 

  

AGENDA 

 

1. Minutes of previous meeting  

 

Minutes of the January meeting were presented for acceptance or correction. With 

none to be heard, Comm. Smith floored a motion to accept the minutes as printed, 

seconded by Comm. Barrow. Roll call and vote - Barrow yes, Crisp yes, Smith yes, 

Bryce yes.  

 

2. Treasurer's report  

 

The treasurer's report for the period 1/17/86 thru 2/14/86 was considered by the 

commission. With no additions or corrections to same, Comm. Crisp presented a 

motion to accept the report as written, seconded by Comm. Smith. Roll call and 

vote - Bryce yes, Smith yes, Crisp yes, Barrow yes.  

 

3. Maintenance contract for cemetery for 1986  

 

The final draft of the contract between Smiths Grove Cemetery and David Stiffey, 

owner of David's Lawn Service was presented for the commission to reject or 

approve. After a discussion, Comm. Bryce ask Ms. Jordan if she approved of the 

contract as it stood, she said she felt it was the best recourse we had. With no 

objections to be heard, Comm. Crisp presented a motion the contract now be 

signed and accepted as written, seconded by Comm. Barrow. Roll call and vote-  

Bryce yes, Smith yes, Crisp yes, Barrow yes.  

 

4. Other 

 

Ms. Jordan said she was aware there was a fence in need of repair in the cemetery, 

but due to lack of funds at the present time, it would have to be repaired at a later 

date.  

 



Comm. Crisp ask the clerk if there had been any further complaints about Louis 

Harrington parking his truck on Laurel, she said there had been none.  

 

With no further business to be presented, a motion to adjourn was heard.  

 

 

 

 

Approved:  James R. Gilley                    Attest: Dorothy J. Neal 

Mayor      City Clerk 

 


